From: Compton, Christel E <CHRISTEL.E.COMPTON@chemours.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 12:25 PM

To: Holman, Sheila <sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov>; Scott, Michael <michael.scott@ncdenr.gov>; Ghiold,
Joe <joe.ghiold@ncdenr.gov>; Allison.rose @Epa.gov; George.verne@Epa.gov

Cc: Long, Brian D <Brian.D.Long@chemours.com>

Subject: [External] Chemours - Rainwater Transportation Courtesy Communication

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Send all suspicious email as an

attachment to
All -
This communication is being sent as a courtesy and for information.

At approximately 6:40 p.m. on Tuesday 9/18/18, a tanker truck was filled with rainwater from Hurricane
Florence from on-site dikes using standard procedures and checklists. The tanker was weighed and left
the Chemours site. Approximately four miles after leaving the site, the driver noticed one of the top
domes was not properly sealed when he approached a stop sign. The tanker has three top domes, only
one of which is used for filling purposes. The driver estimated a gallon or less of rainwater leaked onto
the pavement and roadside. Tobermory Volunteer Fire Department responded to the incident after a
citizen notified them, and the Fire Department determined that no action was necessary due to their
normal procedures and the fact that the tanker truck held rainwater.

Operations had been safely shut down at the site by Thursday, 9/13/18, and the dikes were being
emptied of rainwater in preparation for operations startup activities.

Thank you —
Christel

Christel Compton

Program Manager

The Chemours Company — Fayetteville Works
(0) 910-678-1213

(m) 910-975-3386

G Chemours-

The Chemours Company FC, LLC
22828 NC Highway 87 W
Fayetteville, NC 28306-7332

This communication is for use by the intended recipient and contains information that may be
privileged, confidential or copyrighted under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you
are hereby formally notified that any use, copying or distribution of this e-mail, in whole or in part, is



strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system.
Unless explicitly and conspicuously designated as "E-Contract Intended”, this e-mail does not constitute
a contract offer, a contract amendment, or an acceptance of a contract offer. This e-mail does not
constitute a consent to the use of sender's contact information for direct marketing purposes or for
transfers of data to third parties.
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